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Tallaght

Dublin 24

Our Reference : 1/01/06 » Your Reference: 28" September 2006

Dear Ms. Fitzgibbon

“That this committee calls on Dublin Bus to instantly review its timetable of services to
the West Tallaght area with the intention of reinstating services that it has reduced over
the past few months, that this should be carried out as a matter of urgency given the fact
that Winter is fast approaching and that passengers will now face a much longer wait
for a bus in bad weather”

I write to acknowledge receipt and to thank you for your letter, dated 26™ September, regarding the above
motion passed by the Tallaght Area Committee at it’s meeting on 25" September.

I am arranging to have the Committee’s motion examined and I will respond further in due course.

Yours sincerely,

011
LM

Paddy Doherty
Business Development Manager :
S/
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